
 
   
 
To: COMO Han, James Losi, COS, CDR Jones, District 11 Bd & Staff 
 
From: William Hale, ASC-Sector Humboldt 
Date: 11 September 2023 
 
Re: ASC-Humboldt Activity Report 
 
 
 
Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities.  
 
Flotilla 08-07, providing refueling support at the Point Arena fuel farm. The Flotilla continues the 
cleaning the lamp room at Point Cabrillo Lighthouse. The Point Cabrillo light is still out of 
commission and waiting for a new motor. 
 
Flotilla 08-08, no activity to report. 
 
Flotilla 08-11, the August flotilla meeting was cancelled due to the Smith River Complex. All 
electrical power in Crescent City is being provided by portable generators. 
 
Flotilla 08-39, has been conducting moonlight kayak patrols at Whiskeytown NRA.   
 
Sector/Air Station Humboldt, two members are being trained as watch standers for the Eureka 
Boat Station. Three members are being trained for Beach Watch for when the boat station 
conducts surf drills. One members is being trained to provided support on the maintenance side, 
which includes electrical maintenance/troubleshooting(electrician) and general facilities 
maintenance (roofing, plumbing, drywall work, etc.). 
 
 
End Of Report 
 
 
 

 


